
ICIN 2011 approved by the IEEE Communications Society for technical co-sponsorship

ICIN 2011 to be held on October 4-7, 2011, in Berlin, Germany, is pleased to report the conference has been approved by the IEEE

Communications Society for technical co-sponsorship. The ICIN 2011 conference proceedings will be published (electronically) within the IEEE

Conference Publications Program and individual papers will be indexed within the IEEE Xplore digital library.

Prospective authors have until 7 March 2011 to submit their review manuscripts for ICIN 2011 through the EDAS (http://edas.info/doc/authors.html)

manuscript registration and submission system. Review manuscripts should be submitted electronically through EDAS at http://edas.info/N9791.

ICIN is a forum covering telecoms and web services and service architectures from both technical and business perspectives. ICIN focuses

attention on the interplay between web and telecom technologies, services and players, and end users.

ICIN 2011 will bring together technical and business innovators from the ICT industry to share their insight and experience of the technology,

service and business transformation ahead.

ICIN 2011 invites submissions of papers or demonstrations from telecom operators, internet service providers, over the top companies, content

providers, web companies, user communities and developers as well as from established telecommunication and networking vendors or new

companies in the ICT realm that contribute to the on-going discussion from their specific standpoint putting forward requirements, solutions and

innovative perspectives whose focus is users and the fulfilment of their requirements. For more information please visit our call for papers online at

http://www.icin.biz/cfp or download the call for papers here.

The ICIN conference programmes are created by an independent committee of industry experts from papers submitted by leading strategists,

engineers and researchers from industry, academia and government. A rigorous peer review process guarantees a cutting edge conference

programme free of hype.

Submission deadline: 7 March 2011

Notification of paper acceptance by: 5 May 2011

You will find instructions and additional information on our web site at http://www.icin.biz. If you have any questions on topics, content or the

selection process, please contact cfp@icin.biz.

Best regards

Stuart Sharrock, Chairman

ICIN International Advisory Board

chair@icin.biz

Roberto Minerva, Chairman

ICIN Technical Programme Committee

cfp@icin.biz
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